
MEMORANDUM 

 

 
June 28, 2017 

 

 

TO:  Steve Tilley 

 

FROM: Chet Rhodes 

Computer Specialist 

 

SUBJECT: New RIF Disks 

 

 

Steve we need to have several disks made to assist the staff in preparing RIFs.  We have agreed to 

RIF documents for these agencies.   Please feel free to call me with any questions. 

 

Here is a list of Agencies we need new NARA RIF disks made: 

 

3 disks for the ARMY (for more Califano records) 

1 USAF 

1 AFIP 

1 USMC 

1 NAVY 

1 NSC 

1 PFIAB (President's Foreign Intelligence Advisory Board) 

 

 

As always thanks for your help. 


